

## Mt. Vernon Township High School Board of Education Public Hearing Meeting September 19, 2016 – 5:45 PM

The meeting was called to order by President Bill Beck who led the group in the Pledge of Allegiance. Board members answering roll call were Tena Elliott, Norma Fairchild, Terry Knowles, Carl Miller, Ben Mitchell, and Bill Beck. Absent member was Karen Goodwine. Also present were Superintendent Michael Smith, Principal Rowdy Fatheree, Financial Director Angie Brentlinger, Board Secretary Carleka Spann, media and guests.

There was no public, staff or board input.

## Open Public Hearing: Fiscal Year 2017 District and AVC Budgets

Superintendent Michael Smith spoke on:

- AVC Budget
- District Budget
- Fire prevention safety
- Education Fund

## **Close Public Hearing**

President Bill Beck brought the meeting to a close at 6:04p.m.

Bill Beck, Board President

Carleka Spann, I